OFFICE OF DEAN ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Harcourt Butler Technical University, Kanpur — 208002

Ref. No. :i‘?)ﬂf/ Acad./2021 Date : 07/01 /2021

All First vear B.Tech. student

This is to inform you that due to Internal Sliding of already admitted
students in I year B.Tech. program in the session 2020-21, the earlier

issued Roll no. and email id (rollno{@hbtu.ac.in) is going to suspended

by 09.01.2021. You are therefore advised to save your data on your
email before 08.01.2021. The new roll no. and email will be issued on
11.01.2021. Further classes will be conducted only with the newly

issued roll no. and email of the students.

Dean of Acddemic Affairs



